
 
 

News Release 
 

Planned Closure at Sechelt Aquatic Centre  
 
Sechelt, BC—April 4, 2022—Due to a scheduled BC Hydro power outage, the Sechelt Aquatic Centre will be 
closed all day on Sunday, April 10.  
 
BC Hydro has advised that maintenance work is being carried out in the area to improve the electrical system 
which will help reduce the frequency of unplanned outages caused by storms and equipment failures. 
 
SCRD staff have contacted affected user groups and posters have been placed at the facility to ensure the 
community is aware of this planned closure.   
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